

ABrae Middle Schools December News

Mr. Martin Kelly Principal Grades 6-7-8 http://labrae.school

Newsletter December 2017



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parent/Guardians:

It's hard to believe that we are already in the month of December. The holiday season is officially upon us and so is winter weather. I would like to take a minute to remind everyone in the case of a school closure due to inclement weather parents will be notified through our automated calling system. Another option would include watching the local news channels. The district does have a 2 hour delay schedule that can be found on our website. We have not used the 2 hour delay schedule yet, but it can/may be used. Christmas break for our students will begin on December 21st with students returning to school on January 2, 2018. The 1st semester will end of January 12th with report cards going home on the 19th.

Here are a few items of interest from the middle school. The 7th grade class will be going to Kent State University Trumbull on Friday, December 15, 2017. This is a field trip sponsored by Junior Achievement with students attending various sessions and attending a Career Exploration Fair. Students will spend the day at K.S.U.T. The middle school student council along with the counselor will be collecting items for a food bank. The student council members wanted to do something for the community under the guidance of Mrs. Adair. Additional information will be forthcoming as the project rolls out. The middle school band concert will be held December 13th at 7:00 PM in the auditorium. The LaBrae Drama Club Christmas play will be held December 16th at 7:00 PM.

I would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. I hope everyone receives what they need and don't forget the less fortunate. Be kind and enjoy your time with your families.

Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal



Students of the month We are proud of all our student's accomplishments.

<u>6th grade</u> Mathew Webber Lily Kellar

<u>7th grade</u> Vincent Bauer Marina Bishop

8th grade Shaun Miller Tiffani King

Important Dates	
LMS Christmas Band Concert	12/13
LHS Christmas Band Concert	12/14
LaBrae Drama Club Christmas Play	. 12/16
Last Day of School	
School Resumes	01/02
End Semester Early Release	01/12
No School MLK Day	01/15
Report Cards	01/19